
St Aidan’s & St John Fisher Associated Sixth Form 
 

 

 

St Aidan’s Student Weekly Notices 
Week (1) commencing 22 March 2021 

 
Year 13 have use of the café this week. 
 
Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email 
address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive test result out of hours. 
 
Exam Information 
Year 13 Students needing to sit STEP Maths Papers 2 and/or 3 as part of their University Offer for Sept 2021 
Please note the following deadlines: - 

• 15 March - Registration opens (students need to register through school and should contact Mrs Humphrey, EO, to do 
this) 

• 23 April – Last date to request modified question papers 

• 7 May - Registration closes & last day to request exam access arrangements 

• 14 June at 9.00 am - STEP paper 2 (3 hours) 

• 17 June at 9.00 am - STEP paper 3 (3 hours) 

• 10 August – STEP results released 
Registration Fee is £90 
 
General Information 
Year 12 - EPQ Sign Up  
From Monday 15 March, information will be available via your form Teams group on the Extended Project Qualification. If you 
are interested in undertaking an EPQ, please view the narrated PowerPoint and complete a sign-up sheet. The sign-up sheet 
should be submitted at the Sixth Form Office by Tuesday 13 April, 4pm. If you have any follow up questions after viewing the 
PowerPoint, please see Ms Strickland.  
 
Year 13 - EPQ 
Thank you for your hard work on the EPQ over the last two terms. You may now use Wednesday Period 4 to study for your other 
qualifications. Supervisors will be in touch with any individuals they need to see over the coming weeks.  
 
Reminder - Movement between Lessons  

• Year 12 students are asked to walk to and from St John Fisher on the opposite side of Oatlands Drive from the 
St Aidan’s site, crossing St Hilda’s Road and using the pedestrian crossing outside St John Fisher before entering or 
leaving the St John Fisher site.  

• Year 13 students should walk to and from St John Fisher site on the St Aidan’s side of Oatlands Drive, crossing 
Wheatlands Road East and Park Edge before crossing Hookstone Road via the pedestrian crossing at the corner of 
Oatlands Drive.  

 
Lessons at St John Fisher 
Students who have lessons at SJF should be quiet in the corridors at the end of their lessons and must comply with the one-way 
system. Please ensure that you are wearing your masks and lanyards before you enter the school building.  
 
Year 13 - Yearbook 
Final deadline for payment via Parent Pay is Wednesday 24 March - cost £6 
 
Take care and keep well 
 
Thank you. 
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